
 

   
 

 
     

 
 
 

 
11th November 2024 

 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
After School Choir Club Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 – Tuesday 3.15-4.00pm  
 
We are excited to announce that we are able to offer a Christmas Choir Club to Years 3, 4, 5 & 6.  The club will 
be run by Mrs Emily Allen.  The first session will be on Tuesday 19th November and the last will be on Tuesday 
10th December. You will be notified by In-App Message if the club is cancelled for any reason, please ensure 
that you can access these.  
 
There are 30 places available which will be offered on a first come first served basis.  This is managed by 
Arbor and when the club becomes full, you will no longer be able to book a place.  Please go to ‘Quick 
Actions’, click on ‘Clubs’ and select ‘Years 3 4, 5 & 6 Choir Club’.  Booking opens at 6pm on Tuesday 12th 
November and closes at 6pm on Sunday 17th November. 
 
Children must be collected from the office promptly at 4.00pm.  Please be aware that the college gate and 
Lodmoor gate are now locked from 3.30pm so please use the main entrance on Coombe Avenue.  Over the 
autumn term the days get shorter and clubs will be finishing as it gets dark.  Therefore, we would like ALL 
children to be collected from the clubs.  
 
When your child’s space has been confirmed in the club, you will receive a link via email to an online consent 
form.  This MUST be completed before your child can take part in the club. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Emily Allen  
Year 3 Teacher      
 


